
 
 
 
 
 
 
Memorandum:  04-064 
   
Date: October 1, 2004 
 
To: Wim Van Dam, Chairman, Mack Test Surveillance Panel 
 
From: Jeff Clark 
 
Subject: T-9 Calibration Testing for the October 2004 ASTM Report Period 
  
  
 This is the last reference test activity report for the T-9 test. The Mack Surveillance Panel and 
the Test Monitoring Center ceased support and monitoring of the T-9 on September 1, 2004. There was no 
T-9 reference test activity for this ASTM period. For a summary of the most recent reference activity, 
please refer to TMC Memorandum 03-086. This summary is available from the TMC web site at: 
ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/mack/semiannualreports/.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c: F. M. Farber, TMC 
 J. L. Zalar, TMC 
 Mack Test Surveillance Panel 
 ftp://ftp.astmtmc.cmu.edu/docs/diesel/mack/semiannualreports/T9-10-2004.pdf 
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